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In maths we have been exploring 

the composition of numbers to 10. 

We used blocks to make each 

number in different ways. 

We have been looking at non-
fiction books and how they can 
help us. We used different books 
about plants to find information 
for our fact files. 

 

We have been celebrating Lent by 

praying daily and thinking of how 

we can help others. 

After reading ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar’ we decided to look after 

our very own caterpillars. We have 

watched them grow and turn into 

chrysalis’ and can’t wait to see them 

turn into butterflies! 


